
 

 

15th July 2024 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
 
Year 10 
 
Your child has received information in their form groups prior to today reference their timetaĀ
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New date for Countdown to Success evening and Careers Fair will now take place on Thursday 17th October 2024 – 
more information will follow in the autumn term. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms K Morgan 
Careers and Vocational Education Lead 


